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Renee Pulliam Appointed Chairman of 
VAMA’s Legislative Committee
We are pleased to announce Renee Pulliam, CPM, CAPS, CAM, HCCP has 
been appointed to serve as the Chairman of the Legislative Committee for The 
Virginia Apartment Management Association (VAMA). This is the fifth year 
Renee is serving in this role. Renee works closely with the VAMA lobbying staff 
to monitor bills and regularly testifies before House and Senate committees on 
the legislative impacts to the multihousing industry.

The Virginia Apartment Management Association (VAMA) was established as 
an affiliate of the National Apartment Association (NAA) in 1988 to promote the 
highest standards and professionalism in the multifamily rental housing industry 
across the state. VAMA is proud to serve 325 management companies, 1,200 
apartment communities representing over 230,000 rental homes and 325 
supplier partners who provide the most relevant products and services to our 
industry.
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